
Principal’s Update  

Term 3 Week 5 

18th August, 2020 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Sick Children                                                                                                          

Thank you for your support in keeping your children home when they are sick. Given the rise 

of cases in schools we are being directed to be vigilant about following COVID-19 restriction 

guidelines. If your child has any cold or flu symptoms they should stay at home.  

 

Afternoon Pick Up                                                                                                   

Thank you for adhering to the process for pick up in the afternoon. We have put up a new 

tape separating the student’s area from the path, it is still important that you stay on the 

path and not cut through the children. Can I also ask all parents to ensure you walk around 

the path and not gather around the area near the hall steps to collect your children? 

 

L.E.A.P. Learning POSTPONED                                                                      

Due to the recent changes to the COVID-19 restrictions, we have had to unfortunately 

postpone the LEAP Play sessions that were due to begin this week.  If restrictions ease, we 

will hold them next term. Thank you for your understanding.  

 

School Uniform                                                                                                         

Can I ask that you ensure your child is in the full correct uniform please? If your child is 

unable to wear a piece of their uniform for any reason, such as black leather style shoes, can 

you please send them in with a note explaining why. Thank you. 

 

Parent Directory                                                                                               

It’s always great to support our own. With this in mind, we invited our families to send in 

their business details so we can share them with the community. We have uploaded a list of 

these businesses to the school website.  Please note we are simply sharing these details not 

recommending them. If you would like to be added to this list, please don’t hesitate to send 

us your details. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Yvette Owens 

PRINCIPAL  


